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I and the community I live in, do not want unmanned aircraft systems flown around by 

law enforcement agencies. This would not serve or protect our city. It would greatly 

infringe on the privacy of our citizens with seemingly no oversight to how it would be 

used and that’s without getting into the already obscene expense of law enforcement 

when MUCH LARGER needs are being unmet in Portland. If you’re familiar with 

Portland roads, unhoused, and ever inflating costs.. this proposal is an extraordinary 

insult to the taxpayers and residents of Portland. 


